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To whom it may concern,

I have been asked to give my opining on the trees marked as Gland G2 in this application. 
It is my view that the trees specified in the application are showing signs of ash die back, 
and due to the location of the tree and the hazard they present to the public and owner of 
the property that the best course of action is to fell both groups.

Replanting in the same location would be possible however due to the nature of the disease 
another species would be a better choice. There is a silver birch in the location so 
replanting with two more silver birch trees one to replace G1 and one to replace G2 would 
maintain the aesthetics of the area.
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